Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Dakota Neel <DNeel2@concho.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2017 9:56 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: RE: (Workplan) Pilum 15 Fee #002H 2RP-3655-0

We started work on this project this morning.

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 7:55 AM

To: Dakota Neel; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Robert McNeill; Robert Grubbs; Rebecca Haskell; Aaron Lieb
Subject: [External] RE: (Workplan) Pilum 15 Fee #002H 2RP-3655-0

**** External email. Use caution. ****
RE: COG * Pilum 15 FEE 2H * 2RP-3655 * DOR: 4/4/16

Dakota,

Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved. Please obtain representative sidewall
samples for lateral confirmation, and include this data and diagram in the closure report. Field screens may be used to
facilitate backfill while equipment is mobilized. Please advise once remedial activities have been scheduled.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state,
local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

81 S. First St.

Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Dakota Neel [mailto:DNeel2@concho.com]

Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 12:43 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Robert McNeill <RMcNeill@concho.com>; Robert Grubbs <RGrubbs@concho.com>; Rebecca Haskell
<RHaskell@concho.com>; Aaron Lieb <AlLieb@concho.com>

Subject: (Workplan) Pilum 15 Fee #002H 2RP-3655-0

Mr. Bratcher,

Attached is a work plan for your consideration. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.
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Thank you,

Dakota Neel

HSE Coordinator
COG Operating LLC
Cell:
dneel2@concho.com

2407 Pecos Ave.
Artesia, NM 88210

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you
are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information herein, is
prohibited. If you received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete
this email from your system. Thank you.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are
not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that
any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained
herein, is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return
email and delete this email from your system. Thank you.



